NOTICE OF REFERENDUM
Village of Pleasant Prairie, Kenosha County, Wisconsin

April 5, 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to held in the Village of Pleasant Prairie,

Kenosha County, Wisconsin on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, the following question will be submitted
to a vote of the people:

‘Under state law, the increase in the levy of the Village of Pleasant Prairie for
the tax to be imposed for the next fiscal year, 2023, is limited to 2.57%, which
results in a levy of $14,619,727. Shall the Village of Pleasant Prairie be
allowed to exceed this limit and increase the levy for the next fiscal year,
2023, for the purpose of hiring and retaining additional sworn police officers
and fire and rescue personnel, by a total of 10.94%, which results in a levy of
$16,219,727, and on an ongoing basis, include the increase of $1,600,000 for
each fiscal year going forward?”

A copy of the entire text of the resolution directing the submission of the question can be
obtained at https://ecode360.com/documents/PL1793/public/640145426.pdf or from the office of
the Village of Pleasant Prairie Clerk.

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a photo
ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles.

Done in the Village of Pleasant Prairie on March 1, 2022,

s & A

Jar(e/C. Snell, Village Clerk

Posted: March 1, 2022
Published: March 8, 2022
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